
 

Families Learning Together Roadshow 

The Families Learning Together Roadshow – which is jointly hosted by Cruse and 

Corrymeela Community -  will be held at 7.30pm on Thursday, 24 September 2015, in 

the All Saints Parish Centre, Ballymena, BT43 6HA.  

Free training session for professionals and volunteers working with bereaved 

families.  

The event will be an opportunity to: 

Learn how to help families in their grief journey 

 Hear directly from bereaved families about what we really need, what helped and 
hindered most in the midst of our bereavement 

 How to help bereaved families cope better 
 Explore creative activities that allow everyone in the family to have a voice 

 To book your place at this free event, contact Maria McEntee at Cruse by Monday 

21 September 2015.  Email maria.mcentee@cruse.org.uk 
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